
 Tuscola High School 
presents the 

Tuscola High School Bands  
in their annual 

“Christmas in the  
Round” 
December 12th 

7:00 pm  
Tuscola High SchoolAuditorium

Please join us for an evening of entertainingChristmas music.  
Admission to concert is free.

Come early and see the  

Tuscola Art Show!!


